
10/08/2021 

MR Chris Brown 
118 Whale Beach Road / ST 
NSW 2107 
brown.cj@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Traffic on the bends is already a nightmare. Bumper to bumper on weekends and peak hours. 
Road is too narrow and way to dangerous for construction at anytime or a work station. Do not 
pass this construction as this is the main access road to th Nortern Beaches. 
Chris Brown 

Sent: 10/08/2021 7:17:56 PM
Subject: Online Submission


